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Request for Bids: Street Light Footers Installation and Sidewalk Repair   1/10/2025 
 

 

Project Overview 
The Town of Akron is soliciting bids for the installation of 18 concrete footers to support new 
downtown streetlights as part of a larger downtown improvement project. This project will also include 
necessary sidewalk repair associated with the footer installations, as well as filling and repairing 
sidewalks where potholing was performed during conduit boring for the light pole installation. 

Scope of Work 
  

 
 

  
 

  
 

  

1. Concrete Footer Installation: Construct 18 concrete footers to specified dimensions and 
standards to support the new downtown streetlights. Each footer must include the available 
conduit to accommodate electrical wiring for the light posts.

2. Sidewalk Replacement and Repair: Replace and repair sidewalk sections as necessary to 
accommodate footer installation.

3. Pothole Filling and Repair: Fill and repair sidewalk sections disturbed during conduit boring for 
the light pole installations.

4. Site Cleanup: Ensure the site is clean and safe, with all debris properly disposed of upon project 
completion. 

 
Site Visit 
To schedule a site visit or ask any questions regarding the project, please contact: 
 
Danielle Woods 
Email: dwoods@townofakron.com 
Phone: 970-345-2624 
 
Bid Submission 
Final bids must be submitted via email to: 
Town Manager Gillian Laycock 
Email: glaycock@townofakron.com 
 
Deadline 
The deadline for bid submissions is Monday, March 3, 2025, at 2:00 PM. Late submissions will not be 
considered. 
 
Additional Information 
Bidders are responsible for complying with all applicable local, state, and federal regulations. The Town 
of Akron reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive irregularities or informalities in the 
bidding process. 
 
We look forward to your participation in helping to enhance downtown Akron! 

 
 


